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Meeting of the LVII COSAC

28 - 30 May 2017
MALTA

10 April 2017

Dear Colleague,

On behalf of the House of Representatives of Malta, I have the honour to invite
representatives of your Parliament to attend the meeting of the LVII COSAC that will
take place between 28 and 30 May 2017 in Malta.

I would be grateful if you could forward the invitation letter of Hon. Luciano Busuttil,
Chairman of the Foreign and European Affairs Committee of the House of

Representatives, to the Chairperson of your Parliament’s relevant committee.

Please accept, dear Colleague, the assurances of my highest consideration

Speaker of the Houke of Representatives

*k MALTAEU2017
PARLIAMENTARY DIMENSION
4



